
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I am Nina J. Lawrence, from Benton County, Oregon. 
 
I support HB 2927 to enact the National Popular Vote. 
 
I do think this is important because I don't want a small minority of any kind to run the country, with 
their votes counting for more than other people's votes. 
 
Please pass the bill on to the Senate floor without changing it or referring it to the voters or anything 
else that will postpone or block it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Nina Lawrence 
535 NW Mountain Laurel Cir 
Corvallis, OR 97330-9758 
(541) 745-5377 
 
 
 


